
 

 

 

SC. 017/66/SJ 

 16 June 2023 

Subject: Report for award of the auction of the contract of preventive maintenance of fiber optic network 

Attention: Directors and Managers 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 Interlink Telecom Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that the Company 

has received the contract signing letter. from the Provincial Electricity Authority In the project of preventive and 

corrective maintenance of fiber optic cable networks 24-hour readiness form, totaling 12 districts, during 2023 

- 2026 (3-year period) according to the document of tendering by using electronic bidding method (e-bidding) 

No. PEA GPF (Kor)-002-2566 dated March 29, 2023, by the value of Baht 124,581,999.29 (One Hundred 

Twenty-Four Million Five Hundred Eighty-One Thousand Nine Hundred Ninety-Nine Baht Twenty-nine Satang), 

which is a VAT inclusive price. The duration of the project is 1,096 days after the contract signing date, or the 

date of receipt of a notice from the Provincial Electricity Authority to start work. 

 In order to provide the investors with a more thorough operation of the Company, then the Company 

disclose the above matter through the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 

 Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

__________________________________ 

 (Mr. Nuttanai Anuntarumporn) 

 Chief Executive Officer 

 


